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Thursday, 14 November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 Pupils , 

We realise some of you have been wandering about applying for place for your 

child in year 3 in the Junior School.  

Although our school effectively operates as one school, we are still officially a 

federation between two schools. However, there is no requirement to apply for 

a place in the Junior School. We will take care of this for you by providing 

Haringey with the details of all of the children in our year 2 classes.  

You will then receive an email, or text, later in spring term, from Haringey 

offering you a place in the Junior School. You must respond to the offer from 

Haringey Council by accepting, or declining, the place. 

Feel free to contact the admin team if you have any questions 

 admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 
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